
 

 
 
 
 
18 January 2012  
 
 
Neil Hicks  
Chair 
The Medical Radiation Practice Board of Australia  
 
 
Dear Mr Hicks  
 
 
The Medical Radiation Technologists Board of Queensland (MRTBQ) would like to 
thank the Medical Radiation Practice Board of Australia for the opportunity to comment 
on the following standards and guidelines: 
 

• Advertising guidelines  
• Code of conduct for registered health professionals 
• Guidelines for mandatory notification 
• Supervised Practice. 

 
The MRTBQ supports the common National Board codes and guidelines as listed 
above and attached is the submission in response to the Supervised Practice Standard. 
 
 
Yours sincerely. 
 

 
John Andersen 
Chair  
Medical Radiation Technologists Board of Queensland 
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